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Comments: Expansion of gold peak doesn't benefit general public, only privileged ski racers.  Clear cutting gold

peak would do away with 40 acres of mature aspens, ruin view corridor, so not worth it.  USFS needs to

renegotiate long term lease with Vail Resorts to receive higher percentage of revenue and profits.  In fact, USFS

should reconsider all public land leases with ski areas across the West to renegotiate fees in favor of the federal

government.  Corporate america is taking uncle sam to the cleaners and has been for a while.  The public does

not share in the amount of profit Vail Resorts makes off of public lands.  Not fair! 


